
New Student Priests for Dromore Diocese

22nd August 2018

  

I am pleased to be able to let you know that we have two students who are beginning their
spiritual journey to the priesthood.  

  

Anthony Moffett, Dromore Parish, will begin his studies in St Patrick's College Maynooth in
September. 

  

D'Alton Short, Newry Parish, will begin a Propaedeutic Year in St Alban's, College, Valladolid,
Spain in September.  

  

  

Please remember them in your prayers and continue to pray for Vocations to the Priesthood
and Religious Life. 

  

  

Kind Regards

  

  

+Most Rev Philip Boyce                                         Very Rev Tony Corr V G 
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Apostolic Administrator                                          Vocations Director 
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